The Fall 2021 Shades Creek Cleanup will take place on Saturday, Sep. 25. The event will be held in person with small groups of volunteers that are time staggered for social distancing. Volunteers will meet to pick up supplies on September 25th at the Homewood Soccer field parking lot just off Greensprings Highway and near Lakeshore Drive: (https://www.google.com/maps/place/Homewood+Soccer+Park/ )

To sign up, send your name, phone number, and preferred time to start (8:00, 8:15, 8:30, 8:45, 9:00, 9:15, 9:30, 9:45, 10:00). Also, you may select the job to help Shades Creek: trash pickup, restoration planting, vine clipping, weed whacking around native seedlings, or other options. Or you are also welcome to select a different date to clean up on Shades Creek or your community. Send your name, contact information, and information below to: mkblackwood3@gmail.com

Your Name:_______________________________________________________

Your Contact Information:___________________________________________

Preferred starting time: 8:00, 8:15, 8:30, 8:45, 9:00, 9:15, 9:30, 9:45, 10:00:
________________________________________________________________

Preferred task to help Shades Creek: 
___Trash pickup
___Restoration planting on Shades Creek
___Vine clipping on Shades Creek Greenway
___Kudzu removal on South Lakeshore drive near Homewood Forest Preserve
___Weed whacking around young native seedlings next to Shades Creek Greenway
___Another option:___________________________________________________
I would rather work a different day than Saturday, September 25: _____________
Additional information or options: _______________________________________
